
BOLTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Pursuant to Governor Healy’s extension of March 2023 Order, and under the provisions of 
M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40 (Wetlands Protection Act) and under the Bolton Wetland
Bylaw Chapter 233, this public hearing of the Bolton Conservation Commission is being
conducted via remote participation. This public hearing shall be held Tuesday, September
19th 2023 via Zoom at 7:00pm to consider the Notice of Intent submitted by Goddard
Consulting, LLC on behalf of Pamela Duggan for the proposed construction single-family
house, septic system, driveway, and well outside of buffer zone to BVW. The project is
inclusive of a retaining wall with associated grading. This project is to be located at 0
Butternut Lane (Map 34 Parcel 6.E Lot 37) Bolton, Ma. The public can listen and/or view
this meeting while in progress in the Zoom platform, meeting link and agenda may be
found on the Town of Bolton website.
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